
 
 

Petition 
 

The Municipality of Lakeshore received the following petition on December 21, 2023: 
 
“We, the undersigned residents of Comber and area would like to formally 
request a community passive parkette within the Comber boundaries.  The vacant 
lot at 6311 Main St would be ideal for this parkette to be funded by the Hydro One 
Community Benefit Fund.  We ask that the grassed parkette have a gazebo a few 
trees and benches.  One of the trees should be an evergreen tree available for 
lighting during the Holiday season.  Comber has many residents who walk every 
day and this parkette would be a welcomed spot to stop and relax.  It would also 
enhance the beauty of our main street and be available for all to enjoy.” 
 
The petition included approximately 89 signatures. 
 
 


